
 

 

24 May 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Y11 Students 
 

Half Term Intervention 
 

We would like to thank you for all of your support so far in helping us prepare the students for their summer 
examinations. We are pleased to share with you our last off for Intervention over the May Half Term.  
 

 
 

As before, in order for us to ensure we know which students are on site during the sessions, please can you complete 
the permission slip below and send it in with your child for every session that they attend. Students will need to sign 
in at the Front Reception and hand in their permission slip. Can I please take this opportunity to remind students that 
they need to punctual to the start and be aware of the end times of the sessions. The expectation is that if students 
are taking up the offer of intervention during half term, they arrive on time and stay until the teacher has finished. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr M Godden 
Deputy Head 
 
 

 
 
Student Name_________________________________________Form________________ 
 
 
I give consent for my child to attend the intervention sessions during half term.  
 
 
Signed by parent/guardian_____________________________________________________ 
 


